
 

 

The Ethics Review Board 

City of New Orleans 

 

Tuesday, September 3, 2009 

1:00 P.M. 

Loyola University New Orleans, Danna Student Center 

2
nd

 Floor, Octavia II 

 

Present: Rev. Kevin Wildes, S. J.; Chair, Rev. Cornelius Tilton, Vice Chair; Dean 

Winston Brown, Mrs. Leah Chase, and Dr. Beverly Favre; and Professor 

Kathryn Lorio 

 

Excused: Elizabeth Nalty, Secretary 

 

Guests: David Marcello, Executive Director to the Tulane Public Law Center and 

Jill Poutré, Executive Director to ERB; Hilton Green, IG Candidate; 

Edouard Quatrevaux, IG Candidate; and Arthur Sinai, IG Candidate 

 

Rev. Kevin Wildes called the meeting to order at 1:00 P.M. 

 

Rev. Tilton made a motion to enter into executive session in order to interview Inspector 

General candidates and to evaluate and deliberate candidates’ qualifications. Kathryn 

Lorio seconded, all were in favor – motion passed. 

 

The Board entered into executive session at 1:10 P.M. 

 

Rev. Tilton made a motion to resume open session, Kathryn Lorio seconded, all were in 

favor – motion passed. 

 

The Board resumed open session at 4:37 P.M. 

 

Winston Brown moved to nominate Edouard Quatrevaux for the City’s next Inspector 

General. Dr. Beverly Favre seconded the motion, all were in favor – motion passed. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, Rev. Wildes moved to adjourn, Rev. Tilton 

seconded, all were in favor. Meeting adjourned at 4:39 P.M. 

 

 


